
 

 

 

 

ELECTRIC UTILITIES DEPARTMENT 

1900 2ND AVENUE NORTH 

LAKE WORTH BEACH, FL 33461 

 

ATTENTION PROPETY OWNER: 

 

YOUR SOLAR INSTALLATION WILL BE 

DISCONNECTED FROM THE CITY OF 

LAKE WORTH BEACH’S ELECTRIC 

UTILITY SYSTEM IF YOU DO NOT TAKE 

PROMPT ACTION.  

 

FAILURE TO TAKE PROMPT ACTION MAY ALSO RESULT 

IN YOUR SOLAR INSTALLATION BEING DENIED RE-

CONNECTION TO THE CITY OF LAKE WORTH BEACH 

ELECTRIC UTILITY SYSTEM. 

 

PLEASE GOVERN YOURSELF ACCORDINGLY. 

  



 

 

 

Date_________________ 

 

RE:  Notice of Disconnection of Your Solar Installation from Lake Worth Beach Electric Utility System 

Dear Customer, 

In June of 2019, the City Commission of the City of Lake Worth Beach approved changes to the City’s Electric 

Utility Net Metering Program. The changes included a requirement that all net metered customers enter into 

an Interconnection Agreement with the City as required by Florida Statutes and submit other required 

documentation regarding their solar installation.  

As the owner of a solar installation connected to the City’s Electric Utility, you are required by the City’s Net 

Metering Program and Florida Statutes to enter an Interconnection Agreement with the City and submit 

other required documentation.  In July of 2019, the City’s Electric Utility sent you a certified letter explaining 

the Net Metering Program and all requirements. A copy of the standardized Interconnection Agreement was 

included with the letter. The deadline for you to submit the signed Interconnection Agreement and other 

documentation was extended to December 31, 2019.  As of the date of this letter and after additional efforts 

by the City’s Electric Utility to reach you, the City has not received the signed Interconnection Agreement or 

other required documents from you. As of today, your solar installation system is operating in violation of 

the City’s Net Metering Program and Florida Statutes.  

As you may know, there is cap on the total capacity currently authorized under the Lake Worth Beach Net 

Metering Program and a waiting list is growing for customers who desire to lawfully interconnect with the 

City’s Electric Utility. The City Commission has now set a new deadline for you to comply with City’s Net 

Metering Program, which deadline is 60 days from the date of this letter. If you fail to provide all of the 

required documents within 60 days of the date of this letter (including the signed Interconnection 

Agreement), you must disconnect your solar installation at the meter or ensure that it is no longer connected 

to the City’s electric utility grid. If not, the City will turn your system off and install a padlock.  

Further, if you fail to provide all of the required documents within 60 days of the date of this letter (including 

the signed Interconnection Agreement), you will be placed on a waiting list to re-apply for the Net Metering 

Program and you will be required to bring your solar installation into compliance with all Net Metering 

Program requirements before you can resume operating of your solar installation while interconnected to 

the City’s Electric Utility.  

Please contact Joel Rutsky at 561-586-1725 or jrutsky@lakeworthbeachfl.gov . He will answer any 

questions you have and work with you by phone to fill out and submit the required forms.  

 

Lake Worth Beach Electric Utility Department 


